Consultation on Extending the Use of Parenting Orders

http://www.dfes.gov.uk/consultations/archive/archive1.cfm?CONID=93
Results Summary

We have received over 100 responses, including 60 from LEAs, which will be considered carefully before any specific changes to legislation are taken forward. An preliminary examination of the responses shows that a large majority of the respondents support the idea of extending Parenting Orders into the domain of disruptive behaviour by pupils in schools.
